Poplar Elementary
Kindergarten Registration
and Screening

Is your child 5 years of age on or before Sept. 10th
and never been registered for school?

If so, please join the Poplar Elementary Kindergarten
Registration and Screening. Pre-school screening is
required for all incoming kindergarten students at
Poplar Elementary. Please call the Elementary office
at 768-6632 to get signed up & a kindergarten
teacher will contact to make an appointment for your
child. Registration packets can be picked up and
filled out during this time as well.

Date: Wednesday, April 21st, 2021

Time: 8:00 am - 3:00 pm

Please bring your

child’s:

+ Birth Certificate

+ Tribal ID

» Immunization
Records

Our School Secretary will also be available during
this time to help complete the Registration Forms




Poplar Elementary Kindergarten Registration & Screening

This reminder is for the parents of students who will be entering kindergarten for
the upcoming 2020-2021 school year. All incoming kindergarten students will
need to be registered at the Poplar elementary school office. Registration
materials are currently available at the office. Office hours are from 8:00 a.m. to
4:00 p.m., Monday — Friday. If you have any questions, please contact the
elementary office at 768-6630. You are required to present the student’s birth
certificate, immunization records, and any custodial or court documentation if
applicable. If your child is an enrolled tribal member, his/her tribal ID is also
required. Students must be 5 years old on or before September 10'" to register.

Pre-school screening is required for all incoming kindergarten students at Poplar
Elementary. Screening has been scheduled to begin on August 27" and run
through September 2™, The first day of kindergarten instruction will begin on
September 8. To schedule an appointment or for information simply contact the
elementary office at 768-6630. Appointment scheduling will begin August 13
and run through August 31°.



